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2nd September 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We hope that you have all had an enjoyable and safe summer holiday, we are looking forward 

to seeing our Year 1 and Year 2 children from Monday 6th September and then welcoming 

our new reception children over the next 2 weeks. 

As a school we will continue to follow government and local authority guidelines relating to 

Covid 19. Enhanced cleaning and room ventilation will remain in place and staff will complete 

Lateral Flow Testing twice a week. As a school our aim is to remain open and to keep our 

children, staff and community as safe as possible, your continued support will ensure that we 

can do this however, all policies are subject to change and the continued rise in Covid 19 

cases in North Norfolk will be closely monitored. 

The wearing of face coverings/masks are optional but we request that sensible judgment is 

made whilst waiting in larger groups and respectful distances are maintained when possible. 

If your child shows any symptoms of Covid 19 we ask that you inform the school office: 

office@suffieldpark.norfolk.sch.uk or 01263 513296 as soon as possible, your child must 

remain at home. If your child develops symptoms whilst at school you will be called to collect 

your child and a PCR test would be advised. Please can we ask that you do not give your child 

paracetamol/ibuprofen before school, temperature remains a symptom of Covid 19 so we 

require a true temperature reading to determine if your child needs to go home. 

Due to the classrooms remaining ventilated and the weather getting colder your child would 

benefit from wearing several layers of clothing so they can add and remove when needed. 

Please ensure that your child has weather appropriate clothing and wears a warm/waterproof 

coat every day. 

PE kits will need to be in school as children will no longer come to school in their kits. Please 

supply an outside PE kit, tracksuit bottoms/warm jumper and trainers (old) 

Book bags need to come in to school every day. 

All children will have a new water bottle, this remains in school. The cost is £1.70, please 

send correct money in a named envelope to your childs class. 
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The school lunch menu will remain the same until October. 

 

The school day will be the same for all year groups with classes opening at 8.55am and 

finishing at 3.15pm. The gate to Cromer Junior School will be open and there will no longer 

be a one way system through the school. 

 

Thank you 

 

Mrs Nichola Stewart 

Head Teacher 

 

 
 

 


